
Concert Information 

Location: NHS Auditorium 

Date: Thursday, December 9th  

Time: Call time for students is 7:00 pm in the band room.  The concert will start at 7:30.   

Cost: Admission is free, but we are accepting monetary donations for the Rock Hill Empty 
Stocking Fund.  

Uniform: Fall uniform but no gloves, gauntlets, or helmets.  Students will still need black shoes 
and socks.  Students should arrive in uniform they should have them at home from the 
parade.  All uniforms are to be left in the band room after the concert as we will be taking 
them to the cleaners next week. 

ALL SCHOOL OWNED MARCHING INSTRUMENTS ARE TO BE LEFT IN THE BAND 
ROOM AFTER THE CONCERT.  We will clean and store them during class on Friday. 

 


